
Hourieh Jr., Nabil H.
6/24/2014 2:23:34 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Phone call w/ Carol Brown 

Sure, no problem.

Nabil

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, June 24,2014 2:21 PM 
To: Hourieh Jr., Nabil H.
Subject: Re: Phone call w/ Carol Brown

Hi Nabil,

4:30 works great. Please ask Carol to call my office at 415-973-2868.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Jun 24, 2014, at 2:14 PM, "Hourieh Jr., Nabil H."
<Nabil.Hourieh@£puc.ca.gov<mailto:Nabil .Eouriefa.@cpuc.ca.gov>> wrote:

Hi Meredith,

Carol is available at 4:30pm today for a phone call if you would like to speak with her about ALJ-299. Should she 
call you?

Thanks,

Nabil

Nabil H. Hourieh, Jr.
Office of President Michael R. Peevey 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102 
415.703.2722
nhh@,cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:nhh@.cpuc.ca.gov>
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